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	TRAFFIC HOMICIDE

	


The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating an accident with serious injuries that occurred on Wednesday, July 21, 2010 at approximately 9:25 P.M.  The accident took place in the 1400 block of East Sunrise Boulevard.
Traffic Homicide Investigators have learned that Edward Munoz, 6/20/1966, and a Fort Lauderdale resident was operating a 2001 silver BMW.  Munoz was traveling westbound on East Sunrise Boulevard, and he was located in the 1400 block of East Sunrise Boulevard.  A pedestrian was walking northbound across the westbound lanes of East Sunrise Boulevard in the 1400 block.  The left front portion of Munoz’ vehicle struck the pedestrian.  

The pedestrian was transported to Broward General Medical Center with life threatening injuries and is not expected to survive.  His identity is being held at this time until authorities are able to notify his family.

Anyone with information regarding this accident is encouraged to contact Traffic Homicide Investigator Jill Hirsch at 954-828-5753 or Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS.
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